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To whom it may concern,

I'm a commercial fisherman who fishes in the Merigomish area for oysters and quohogs.
There is a proposed lease for that area that would prohibit others from fishing there.

I, along with other fisherman in that area are against this lease being granted.

We feel that as it is, there are already too many leases in this area.

This will affect the livelihood of many as it would take away from our commercial fishing.
I look forward to hearing back from you on this matter

I can be reached either at this email address or you may call me at_
Sincerely,

Dale Webb
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